Release All

From:

Scott Barber

To:

Sharon Johnson

Date:

1/22/04 12:45PM

Subject:

Re: POTENTIAL CANCELLATION OF DRP/DRS ARB ON 1/21/04

To maximize branch efficiency, we should be scheduling all Branch 3 allegations concurrently with future ARB planned to review the Salem SCWE allegation.

>>> Sharon Johnson 01/21/04 09:12AM >>>

The potential exists that we will be cancelling the ARB for 1/21/04. RI-2003-A-0114 has been removed from the schedule - but - we have not received an ARB form for RI-2003-A-0160 (Hope Creek).

SLJ

465